ENNIS (]‘ OLLEGE
O
FURTHER EDUCATION

Notification regarding the Board of Management’s review
of the Child Safeguarding Statement

George O’Callaghan CE,
LCETB,

Marshal House,
Dooradoyle Road,

Co. Limerick.

The Board of Management of Ennis Community College/Gaelcholdiste an Chlair, wishes to
inform you that:

* The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement
was completed at the Board meeting of 24/02/2021.

* This review was conducted in accordance with the “Checklist for Review of the Child
Safeguarding Statement” published on the Department’s ‘website www.education.ie

Signed:

Chairperson of Boaxd of*Management Principal

Date: w/p/ A

Date of next review: February 2022
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